WOODBRIDGE SCHOOL DISTRICT

40 Beecher Road – South Woodbridge, Connecticut 06525

Jonathan S. Budd, Ph.D. — Superintendent jbudd@woodbridgeps.org

MEMORANDUM

TO:

Woodbridge Board of Education

FROM:

Jonathan S. Budd, Ph.D., Superintendent

DATE:

June 17, 2022

RE:

June 20 Regular Meeting:

Executive Session

(1) Discussion of Matters Concerning Security Strategy, the Deployment of Security Personnel, and/or Devices Affecting Public Security

In accordance with Connecticut General Statutes § 1-200 et seq., I recommend that the Board of Education support the following motion:

Move that we enter Executive Session to discuss matters related to security strategy, the deployment of security personnel, and/or devices affecting public security, and invite the Superintendent to join the Board.